
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SHOAL CREEK NURSERY 
Construction Project Details                 

Exciting changes have come to Shoal Creek Nursery and are 

scheduled to be completed the first week of March. In order 
to provide our guests with an overall enhanced shopping 
experience, most areas of the nursery have been updated and 
improved.  We invite you come by to check out all of the 
improvements as well as the new inventory arriving for 
spring planting.  Same great experienced and knowledgeable 
team to help assist you with your gardening and landscaping 
projects in a fun and inviting new environment! 
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Complete! 

  

    

 

 

               

 

For whatsoever things were written 

aforetime were written for our 

learning, that we through patience 

and comfort of the scriptures might 

have hope.  

Romans 15:4 

  

 

 

Shoal Creek Nursery 
Construction 

 

 

Construction 

Highlights 
 

 More covered 

shopping areas 

 Improved checkout 

process and 

configuration 

 Enhanced product 

presentation and 

layout 

  Easier navigation 

throughout nursery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Architectural 
renderings of  

improvements to  
Shoal Creek Nursery 

New back patio/current  
pottery area 

New front entrance 

We are open during 
construction.  For more 

details regarding the project, 
contact us at 512 458-5909 or 
shoalcreeknsy@gmail.com 


